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Update of member contact details - Mpumalanga 

 

The PSA in Mpumalanga, representing more than 13 000 members in the public service and parastatal 

institutions, is committed to enhancing communication with all its valued members. Members are updated 

with information emails and SMS messages on cellphones.  

 

To ensure members’ contact details are correct, the PSA has initiated a comprehensive project aimed at 

updating and improving the contact information database. It is recognized that information captured from 

application forms may not always be easily transcribed and, as result may not always be accurate. The 

PSA requests all member structures, shop stewards, and members to actively participate in this important 

initiative. By completing and updating the relevant information, you ensure that you receive timely and 

crucial information from the PSA, especially regarding urgent matters such as salary negotiations and 

mandating processes. 

  

How can you participate 

A contact details update form is attached. Please take a moment to fill out the form with your accurate 

and current information. Your participation is vital in ensuring that the PSA has up-to-date details to 

effectively communicate with you. Once you have completed the form, kindly submit it to the PSA’s 

Mpumalanga Provincial Office at the following email address:  

 

Sylvia.Watkins@psa.co.za 

Thandiwe.Mziyako@psa.co.za 

Sbongile.Ngomane@psa.co.za 

Hlobisile.Thabethe@psa.co.za 

 

Your cooperation in this project is appreciated, and you are assured that your information is handled with 

the utmost confidentiality. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: MPUMALANGA  

13-10-2023 

 
 


